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         August 15, 2024 
Dear Wildcat Parents, 
 

I am thrilled to welcome you all back to another exciting school year at Winston Park K-8 
Center! As the new principal, I am honored to join this incredible community and look forward 
to working together to ensure our students achieve their highest potential. 
This year, we are embracing the theme “Go For GOLD - Growing Our Legacy Daily.” This theme 
reflects our commitment to excellence in every aspect of our school life. We believe that every 
day presents an opportunity for learning, growing as citizens, and leaving a positive impact on 
our community. 

At Winston Park K-8 Center, the legacy that we have built and continue to grow is a 
testament to the dedication and hard work of our students, teachers, staff, and parents. Our 
students consistently demonstrate resilience, creativity, and a passion for learning. Our 
teachers are devoted to nurturing each child’s unique talents and fostering a love for 
knowledge. Our staff works tirelessly to create a safe and supportive environment where every 
student can thrive.  And you, our parents, serve as the connective tissue between the school, 
home, and community, fostering curiosity, dedication, and respect. Together, we leave an 
indelible mark on the Winston Park community, inspiring future generations to strive for 
greatness. 

As we embark on this new school year, I encourage you to join us in our mission to “Go 
For GOLD.” Let’s work together to support our students in their journey of growth and 
discovery. Your involvement and partnership are crucial to our success, and I am excited to see 
what we can achieve together. 
 

Thank you for your continued support and dedication to Winston Park K-8 Center. 
Here’s to a fantastic year ahead! 
 
Remember – Life is Great at WPK8, 
 
John Crary 
Principal 
Winston Park K-8 Center 
 


